
Alamance Artisans
Board Meeting Minutes

4/2/2024

Present were Terry Cott, Sean Leahy, Donna Vitucci, Mary Archer, Deb Barnett, Joy Esparza,
Anita Vigorito. Dottie Blanchard joined by phone.

Joy was approved as Secretary. The guild will vote to make her a Board member at the April
meeting.

Social Media - Christy Wright and Wayne Drumheller volunteered to handle social media for the
guild. Discussion was held regarding whether or not to block people on the private Facebook
page who were no longer members. The decision was not to.

Website - The bill for services between October and January was $2000+ in addition to the $85
monthly charge. Upcoming training for maintaining the information on the site will take
approximately 2-4 hours. Terry Cott and Christy Wright have volunteered to help with the site.

Patrons - Dottie wants the guild to recognize long-term donors. She also recommends that we
come up with levels of support.

Exhibits- Deb Barnett is checking on venues for a possible 2024 show. She has been in touch
with the Parks & Recreation Department, Holy Comforter Church and Holly Hill Mall. The Board
voted to try to secure insurance for the whole year if the cost compares with insurance for each
event separately.

Respectfully submitted,
Anita Vigorito


